
 

 

Mass Times: 

For Daily Mass Times Please Call (402) 643-3421 

Saturday 5:30 pm | Sunday 8:00 am & 10:00 am 

Confession Times: 

Monday thru Friday Confessions will be 20 minutes before 7 am  Mass 

Saturday and Sunday Confessions will be  30 minutes before each Mass  

Msgr. Robert Tucker, Pastor 

Fr. Allan Phan 

Lay Minister Schedule:   
 

Saturday May 22 | 5:30 pm 

Acolyte  Tom McHale, Joe Huber 

Servers  Michael Kolterman, Hunter Hartman 

Lector  Rich  Bohac 

Greeters  Karen Coufal, Bill Morse 

Cantor  Janelle Smith 
 

Sunday  May 23 |  8:00 AM 

Acolyte  Tim Fichtner, Jeff Reimers 

Servers  Nicholas Wanetka, Cale Oborny 

Lector  Ken Meyer 

Greeters  Aaron Busse, Rich Novak 

Cantor  Lynette Pallas 
 

Sunday  May 24 | 10:00 am 

Acolyte  Jeremy Soucek, Ryne Seaman 

Servers  Aidan Summa, Max Summa 

Lector  Michele Kontor 

Greeters  Greeters Four 

Cantor  Beth Peery 

May 16, 2021 

Volume 69, Number 21 

Mass Intentions: 

MONDAY,   MAY 17 
7:00 AM : †Fr. Gus Esposito/ Ken & Dolores Cast 
8:10 AM: †Lisa Davison/ Garth & Diane Warel 
 

TUESDAY,  MAY 18 
7:00 AM :  †Don Liska/ Gary Petersen Family 
8:10 AM: †Betty Smith/ Family 
 

WEDNESDAY, MAY 19 
7:00 AM :   †Joe Zegers/ Alice Policky 
8:10 AM: †Gene Soucie/ Keith Wintz Family 
 

THURSDAY,  MAY 20 
7:00 AM : Special intention of B. H. 
8:10 AM: †Louise Emma Mooney/Brent & Betsy Moravec 
 

FRIDAY,   MAY 21 
7:00 AM : †Jim Lovelace/ Pat Lovelace 
8:10 AM: †Gail Havlovic/ Jason & Kathy Summa Family 
 

SATURDAY, MAY 22 
8:00 AM: †Carol Kralik/ Gary & Bernie Stava 
5:30 PM :   †Dennis Weixelman/  Denise Ray 
 

SUNDAY,   MAY 23 
8:00 AM :   For All Parishioners 
10:00 AM :  †Carol Kralik/ Randy & Jill Bierbaum 

 
 



Dear Parishioners, 

              This week many are resting from the busy activities of the end of school 
and graduation parties and even weddings.  Our lives are very busy, and it is 
good to thank God for the blessings and the celebrations that we have, and it is 
also good to take time to rest.  Jesus did this often.  He would go to a quiet 
place and pray.  He was always open to the will of the Father because He was in 
constant communication with the Father.  Let’s follow that example. 

              Next weekend is the feast of Pentecost, and it is also when our Bishop 
calls us to return to the celebration of Sunday Mass (unless there is a serious 
and good reason for us to be absent).  To welcome everyone back to Mass next 
weekend, the Stewardship Committee has been working on hospitality.  The 
Stewardship Committee, working with the Knights of Columbus are providing a 
meal after the Saturday evening Mass (a free meal).  We have longed for getting 
back together as a parish, and sitting down together to chat and enjoy a meal is 
a good way to celebrate the unity we have as a community of faith.  We are also 
celebrating the many good things you do in the parish and in the community by 
living your faith.  Jesus calls us to use the talents we are given, and you have 
done this for years.  We truly rejoice in your gifts and are grateful for the way 
that you share these gifts with the parish.  The Stewardship Committee will be 
providing information about the many ministries in the parish.  These are visible 
signs of the gifts that you share with our parish and community.  This infor-
mation may also inspire people to join in these works of faith.  Our Stewardship 
Committee has Mark Perry, Lisa Lindau, Tess Sousek, Ellen Jirovsky and Scott 
Wanetka as members.  You can speak to any of these members about what is 
happening in the parish, or if you have a desire to get more involved.  You can 
also speak to me.  Thank you for all you do at St. Vincent de Paul, and may we 
continue to grow as disciples of Jesus and focus on doing the will of our Fa-
ther.  God bless you. 

Msgr. Tucker 

Poco A Poco 

“Little By Little” 

Adoration:  Jesus is waiting 
for you,  please stop in on 
Monday's or Wednesday's 

from 9am-7am 

Seventh Sunday of Easter,  May 16, 2021 

COLLECTIONS A LETTER FROM MSGR. TUCKER 

What is God asking of me? 

Our response to the Lord last week 

Adult: $11,533.00     E-tithing: $ .00    

     Capital Imp:  $20.00    Other: $1102.00   

DIFFERENT WAYS OF GIVING TO PARISH 

 We have set a box next to the bulle-
tins this weekend where you can 

place your envelope, 

 E-tithing—See notice on website 
for a form and instructions or in 
back of church in narthex . 

 You can mail your tithing envelopes 

directly to the church at:   

 St. Vincent de Paul Church 

152 Pinewood Ave,                             

Seward, NE  68434 

 

Check out http://formed.org   

Parish Access Code:  XGWYQP 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

Spiritual Growth Idea 

UPCOMING PARISH & SCHOOL ACTIVITIES  

May 
22  Baptism 
22 SVDP Ministry Fair (Social Hall) 
23  Baptism 
23 SVDP Ministry Fair (Social Hall) 
24 Spirituality Mtg—6:30 p.m. (Lunchroom) 
25 Society of SVDP—(Library) 7 p.m. 
29 Wedding 
30 Baptism 

June 
6 20th Anniversary of SVDP School 
12  Wedding 
12 Outdoor Movie Night “ Lion King” 

Job opportunities at SVDP SchooL 

Preschool teacher – Full time position that requires a mini-
mum of an Associate degree in Early Childhood.  

 Teaching experience working with small children and the 
ability to plan, create, and execute lesson plans for chil-
dren ages 3-5 is . 

 Oversees day-to-day operation of the classroom. Strong 
communication skills and a Catholic presence to instruct 
children in the faith is needed.  

Part time Librarian and Title 1 teacher – This position can 
be one person, or two separate people. The Title 1 position 
requires a current teaching certificate in order to apply.  

 Title 1 teacher must also be willing to work with students 
in the DIBELS program. Training would be provided.  

SVDP School 5th grade teacher—St. Vincent de Paul School 
is in search of a faith-filled, committed 5th grade teacher for 
the 2021-22 school year.  

 Must be NE certified as an educator, and be able to in-
struct students fully in the Sacrament of Confirmation.  

For information or to apply for any of the openings at St. 
Vincent’s, please send your resume’ or inquiries to             

Denise Ray at  denise-ray@cdolinc.net  Save-The-Date! 

Our parish is celebrating the 20th Anniversary of the School on June 6th. Several 
activities are being planned including a picnic lunch, bounce houses, classroom 
tours, music, a Hall of Fame, and yard games. Special guests include former pas-
tors, Sisters, teachers, and staff. All are invited! 

Parish Movie Night            

Saturday, June 12th 

The St. Vincent de Paul Ministry of Moms Group is 
sponsoring a free outdoor movie night, featuring Dis-
ney’s “The Lion King”! 

Bring blankets to bundle up and a lawn 
chair.  Snacks and drinks will be provid-
ed. 
This event will be held on the North 
lawn on Sat, June 12th.  Movie will 
begin at sunset, approximately 8:30PM.  
In case of inclement weather, movie 
will be moved inside to the social hall. 

St. Vincent de Paul 20th Anniversary   

T-shirts are available now!  

See https://stores.sportsexpress.biz/stvincent  

Deadline to order is May 23rd. T-shirts can be 

picked up on June 3rd  

COFFEE & ROLLS FAREWELL FOR FR. PHAN 

AFTER SUNDAY, JUNE 13TH, MASSES  

Parish Celebration of the 20th Anniversary of 
St. Vincent de Paul School  

We need your help! 
Do you have a class quilt we could dis-
play or photos/memorabilia to share 
for the 20th Anniversary Hall of Fame? 
We would love to exhibit them! Please 
contact Fran Ehlers at 402-641-3388. 

We are also looking for alumni volunteers to assist at Mass 
with reading, serving, and taking up offertory. If you are or 
know an alum who is willing to help out, please contact Ja-
net Bohaty at 402-641-1415. If you are interested in order-
ing fabulous 20th Anniversary T-shirts, use this link to Mid-
dle Creek Printing (formerly Sports Express): https://
stores.sportsexpress.biz/stvincent/.  Finally, we are also 
looking for as many alumni contacts as possible. If your 
child went to St. Vincent’s School, please send their email 
address and/or phone number to Marilyn Bohaty at marilyn
-bohaty@cdolinc.net or 402-643-5336. Thank you! 

Andrew Alley 

Michael Bader 

Breanna Bailey 

Nicholas Beel 

Olivia Benes 

Franklin Broadwell 

Brenna Cihal 

Samantha Clark 

Jessica Dybdal 

Issac Franklin 

Kyleigh Gardiner 

Maggie Glenn 

Elizabeth Gokie 

Emily Gokie 

Grace Hamling 

Faith Hampl 

Ella Hochstein 

Bryce Jakub 

Emma Kuss 

Aidan McAdam 

Claire Novak 

Emilee Rech 

Mikah Schoepf 

Cameron Schrad 

Lilly Towle 

Tayden Vanderberg 

Issac Voboril 

Grace Vyhnalek 

Gabrielle Wattier 

Ty Wehrs 

Congratulations to           

Graduating 

Class of 

2021 

Welcome Back Weekend 
Join us for a free meal and a walk-through min-
istry fair after all the Masses next weekend, 
May 22nd & 23rd, to celebrate the return to 
Mass!  After a year of so much uncertainty, we 
want to come together as a parish family to 
support each other and celebrate.  This is a 
great opportunity to meet new people, get to 
know the various groups and ministries in our 
parish, and see where you might want to get 
involved! 
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